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April 10, 1928

Major John L. Griffith
116 So. Michigan Ave.
Chicago, Ill.

Dear Major Griffith:

At the meeting of the National
Association of Basketball Coaches held at
the Hotel Windermere, Chicago, it was voted
unanimously to ask you to accept an honorary
membership in the Association.

I consider it a privilege, as well
as a pleasure, to extend this 1invitation to
you, and I shall be pleased to receive your
acceptance at an early date.

Most cordially yours,

Secretary-Treasurer
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